LEGAL NOTICE/PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF DWIGHT
PROPOSED FY 2026 BUDGET

PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Dwight will hold a public hearing at 4:55 p.m. on Tuesday, March 25, 2025

in the Board Room of the Village Hall, 209 S Prairie Ave, Dwight, Illinois for the purpose

of hearing written and oral comments from the public concerning the proposed annual budget for
the fiscal year beginning April 1, 2025, and ending March 31, 2026.

A copy of the proposed FY 2026 budget has been available since March 14, 2025, at the Village
Hall, 209 S Prairie Ave, Dwight, Illinois during normal business hours and will remain available
for public inspection up to the time of the public hearing.

All interested persons may appear and participate in said hearing. The tentative budget may be
further revised and passed without any further notice or hearing.

NICOLE BOZARTH
Deputy Village Clerk
Village of Dwight



